
 

 

TO:  IIAB of Arizona Members 
  IIAB of Arizona Associate Members 
 
FROM: Terri S. Edwards, CIC, CISR 
  Executive Vice President 
 
RE:   Arizona’s Workers Compensation Assigned Risk Program Commission Requirements 
 
 
Recently we have received a few inquiries regarding the Workers Compensation Assigned Risk  
Program and commissions.  Something that is unique to the Arizona Workers Compensation  
marketplace is that agents must submit rejections from two standard markets every year that the  
policy remains in the Assigned Risk program in order to receive commissions.   
 
Here is a copy and paste of an excerpt from the Arizona Residual Market Manual of the rule: 

 
It is important to have the standard market rejections submitted to the appropriate marketplace  
approximately 30 days prior to the expiration of the policy in question. 
 
Thank you for allowing your Association to be of service to you. 
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